
 
 

 
MGM COTAI Named ‘Best New Hotel in Macau’ 

by TTG China Travel Awards 
 
MGM COTAI has taken home the award for “Best New Hotel in Macau” at the 12th Annual 
TTG China Travel Awards 2019, taking place in Shanghai today. It is a testament to MGM’s 
legacy of providing exclusive world-class hospitality in Asia. 
 
“We are absolutely delighted to have won this esteemed award, especially as we were up 
against so many fantastic new hotels,” Mr. Grant Bowie, Chief Executive Officer and 
Executive Director of MGM China Holdings Limited, said. “I am extremely proud of the 
entire Golden Lion Team and thank them for their determination and commitment to 
exceptional service. The Greater Bay Area plan enables the growth of Macau’s MICE and 
tourism industry, with such recognition from TTG, MGM COTAI and MGM MACAU will 
continue to offer diversified travel experiences with highest industry standards.” 
 
The TTG China Travel Awards honor stellar travel suppliers across airline, hotel chain, 
individual hotel, resort hotel, serviced residence and travel services segments in the region. 
The cutting-edge, multi-sensory realm of innovation, with Asia’s first dynamic theater – 
MGM Theater, home to the world’s largest area of permanent indoor LED screens – 
Spectacle, MGM COTAI Art Collection featuring over 300 captivating and thought-provoking 
works of art, as well as nine innovative dining concepts, are all contributing MGM COTAI as 
an outstanding winner of this award. 
 

### 
 
About MGM COTAI 
 
MGM COTAI is the latest addition to the MGM portfolio in China. Designed as the “jewelry 
box” of Cotai, it offers approximately 1,400 hotel rooms and suites, meeting space, high end 
spa, retail offerings and food and beverage outlets as well as the first international Mansion 
at MGM for the ultimate luxury experience. MGM COTAI also offers Asia’s first dynamic 
theater and a spectacle to wow every guest who steps foot in the resort. MGM COTAI is 
being developed to drive greater product diversification and bring more advanced and 
innovative forms of entertainment to Macau as it grows as a global tourist destination. MGM 
COTAI is the largest property and the first mega-size complex project in Macau to achieve 
the China Green Building Design Label Three-Star Certification. 
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